
2015 Eta Sigma Phi Scholarship Recipients 
 

Brent Malcom Froberg Schlolarship to the American School of Classical Studies in Athens 
D. Buck Roberson (Alpha Lambda at the University of Oklahoma).  Mr. Roberson is currently an undergraduate 
student at the University of Oklahoma and will graduate in May with degrees in Classical Languages and Art 
History. In the fall he will teach English as a foreign language in Greece. Afterwards, he plans to attend graduate 
school for a Ph.D. in Classical Archaeology 
 

American Academy in Rome Scholarship 
Samantha Cassidy (Iota Pi at Tufts University) graduated from Tufts University in May 2014 with a degree in 
Greek and Latin. Currently, she is a teaching intern in the Classical Languages Department at Phillips Exeter 
Academy in Exeter, New Hampshire. After completing this internship in June, Ms. Cassidy will begin her 
graduate studies at the University of Massachusetts Amherst. There she will work towards receiving an MAT in 
Latin and Classical Humanities. Ms. Cassidy plans to continue in the field of teaching and is excited to use the 
knowledge she gains this summer to benefit future students.   
 

Theodore Bedrick Scholarship to the Vergilian Society at Cumae 
Alicia Dixon (Lambda at the University of Mississippi) is a second-year undergraduate.  She is finishing up her 
second year of Latin and is pursuing a Classics degree with a Latin emphasis. For the last semester, she has been 
studying the ethics of archaeology in an honors course which covered topics such as nationalism, repatriation, 
looting, and codes of ethics among museums and archaeological societies.  She knows that the Vergilian Society's 
tour of Rome, Tuscany, and the Bay of Naples will be a great capstone to the look that she has already taken into 
the nuances of antiquities and archaeology through the course.  
 

H.R. Butts Summer Scholarship for Fieldwork in Classical Archaeology 
Mieka Van Scoyoc (Eta Tau at the University of North Carolina Asheville) is an undergraduate Classics student 
with a concentration in Greek and Latin and a minor in French.  She is the president of the Eta Tau chapter and 
will be participating in an on-going project this summer at the Archaeological Field School at Cetamura del 
Chianti, a site featuring both Etruscan and Roman habitation areas. While there, she will conduct research on the 
remains of the Roman fine ceramic ware, terra sigillata italica. This summer will be her first experience in 
archaeological fieldwork, though she expects to have many more as she continues her education and pursues a 
career in Classics. 
 

Eta Sigma Phi Bernice L. Fox Latin Teacher Training Scholarship 
Emily Tarr (Beta Psi at Rhodes College) is a recent graduate of Rhodes College and a first-year teacher at St. 
Scholastica Academy, a college preparatory school in Covington, Louisiana. She teaches Latin I and II to sixty 
rambunctious ninth grade girls. She will use this generous scholarship to attend the American Classical League’s 
Summer Institute at the University of Connecticut. She hopes to learn new ways to engage her students actively 
and to promote in them a lifelong love of the Classics. 
 
For more information about these scholarships  or Eta Sigma Phi in general, see  
 www.etasigmaphi.org or contact: 
Dr. David H. Sick 
Executive Secretary of Eta Sigma Phi  
Rhodes College 
2000 N. Parkway 
Memphis, TN 38112 
 Office: (901)843-3907 
etasigmaphinational@gmail.com 


